
Great Falls Soccer Club News 

Donato Gama di Silva, a former professional 

soccer player and Spanish national team player, 

visited Great Falls Soccer this week.  Donato was 

a special guest of Rado Pletka, GFSC’s Technical 

Director, and the two attended several team 

practices, VEPA training sessions and games.  Donato was impressed 

with the training and level of play of our Club.   

 

 

 

Donato is thrilled by the construction of the Nike 7 Turf field and has 

autographed some items to be auctioned at the Casino Night & Silent 

Auction Event on September 30th.  Get your tickets now! 

https://en.wikipedia.org/wiki/Donato_Gama_da_Silva
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